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The Foodbank of Southeastern Virginia and the Eastern Shore is delighted
to announce the inaugural harvest of Izzie's Field. This Farm to Foodbank
project aims to increase the availability of fresh produce to our community
while also supporting the hard working and generous spirit of a local

grower, Elisha Barnes.

The corn is almost ready, so now we need your help! Copy this link to your
browser https://foodbankonline.volunteerhub.com/vv2/ to register!

These unique volunteer opportunities will start on Tuesday, August 1st, and

conclude on Thursday, August 3rd, or until all the corn is picked. There will

be shifts at both the field and the Foodbank. You can find more information
and register via the hyperlinks below.

Two options to serve:

Corn Harvest Shifts at Izzie’s Field: Volunteers will be harvesting corn
directly from the field.

» Tuesday, August 1st: 6:30-9am and 9:30am-12pm
» Wednesday, August 2nd: 6:30-9am and 9:30am-12pm
» Thursday, August 3rd: 8:00-11:00am

Corn Harvest Production Shifts at the Foodbank: Volunteers will package
corn for distribution and perform control measures, including inspection of
the corn for freshness, maturity, and absence of contaminants. This is an
alternative for those that wish to be involved in this inaugural event
without being outside for extended periods.

» Tuesday, August 1st: 1-3:30pm and 5:30-7:30pm
* Wednesday, August 2nd: 1-3:30pm
* Thursday, August 3rd: 1-3:30pm

This is a fantastic opportunity for individuals, families, and groups to make
a tangible impact in our community. If you have any questions, please
contact Volunteer Manager Stephanie Cuffee at
scuffee@foodbankonline.org or 757-314-4559.



